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1

Despite the County having a significant increase in property tax receipts 

over the past two years, our residents and neighborhoods are not getting 

any benefits.  Higher density developments are offering minimal buffers 

next to resident’s back yards.  I want this to change, and I want to take this a 

step further.

I worked with the C-Fit organization on a C-Fit Community program where 

neighborhoods could get certified as a C-Fit community and/or request the 

County for improvements that would help elevate the community to become 

C-Fit.  Let’s give neighborhoods some say in how they can improve!  See a 

draft of this document via the separate C-Fit Doc button.
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